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November 2, 2020 

Off-Dock Drayage Insights Report  – Submission Date Extended 

On September 23, 2020 the Office of the British Columbia Container Trucking Commissioner 
(OBCCTC) issued a Bulletin calling for submissions from stakeholders regarding the Off-Dock 
Drayage Insight Report prepared by Cascadia Partners.  

As outlined in the Bulletin, the report was prepared to help better understand the flows of off-
dock container movements in order to inform policies and decision making in order to improve 
fairness, stability, efficiency and competitiveness in the Vancouver Gateway.  

The closing date for written feedback regarding the report was October 31, 2020. Specifically, 
the OBCCTC would like input with a specific focus on the following: 

• What container movements should be regulated?; 
• What rates should apply to those container movements?; and 
• Options for enforcement.  

To gather more submissions from stakeholders, the OBCCTC is extending its submission 
deadline to November 16, 2020. All interested parties are invited and encouraged to share 
their feedback, including drivers.  

Please share your thoughts by filling out the form on the OBCCTC website: http://obcctc.ca/off-
dock-comments.  

Sincerely, 

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

 
 
 
 
Michael Crawford     
Commissioner       
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